
 
 

16.11.2021  

 

AEON ONE PIECE Mastercard discontinued on 1 Jan 2022 
 

AEON Credit Service has launched AEON ONE PIECE Mastercard since 2017 with high 

reputation. In order to align to business development, AEON will discontinue the issuance of ONE 

PIECE Mastercard from 1 Jan 2022. The Credit Card will be terminated for use after 30 September 

2022. AEON would arrange card transfer for eligible customer during first half of 2022. We shall 

notify customers in writing.  

 

For enquiry, please call AEON customer service hotline at 2895 6262. 

 

 

– End – 

 

About AEON Credit Service (Asia) Company Limited (Stock Code: 00900) 

AEON Credit Service (Asia) Company Limited, a subsidiary of AEON Financial Service Co., Ltd. 
(TSE: 8570) and a member of the AEON Group, was set up in 1987 and listed on the Main Board 
of The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited in 1995. The Group is principally engaged in the 
consumer finance business, which includes the issuance of credit cards and the provision of 
personal loan financing, card payment processing services, insurance agency and brokerage 
business in Hong Kong and microfinance business in Mainland China. 
 

 


